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School for the Blind 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

          

   

 

At the School 

for the Blind 

in Cooch 

Behar, India, 

which the 

foundation 

supports, 

there was a busy time getting ready for the Christmas celebration and 

gratitude for the birth of Jesus. The pictures give us glimpses of their 

baking and gift-giving. The school has sent us the beautiful Christmas and 

New Year's greeting on the left and expresses thanks for our monthly 

support of the boarding school since 2010. It provides the school and the 

children with a stable and secure foundation. 
 

SB Foundation, in turn, thanks all donors and friends, via us on the board 

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, and Roger. 
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